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The House of Representatives Standing Committee 00 Health and Ageing
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Parliament House ACT 2600

Roundtable on Impotence Treatments -Third Submission

We refer to our submission to you dated 3 September 2009 and to the submissions lodged by
third parties.

We note that oral submissions were made by certain parties that AMI should use psychological
counselling rather than pharmacological treatment to treat patients suffering from premature
ejaculation.

Attached for your information is a copy of a GP summary guide issued by Andrology Australia
and Monash University in 2007 which specifically states that the first line of treatment for all
persons suffering primary premature ejaculation should be a pharmacological treatment. These
written guidelines clearly contradict the oral submissions made by various parties on this issue.

Yours sincerely

Dr Jack Vaisman PhD Medical Science
Chief Executive Officer




